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October 10, 2006                                                                                                                              1222 E. 123rd St.

Moscow, ID 83843

Tom Drake                                                                                                                                  Phone: 208-208-2080

1080 W. 6th St.

Moscow, ID 83843

Subject: Making Class Easier For You
Dear Tom:

The semester has reached the point where patience is wearing thin, focus is being lost, and effort is going south. Imagine a class where you can relax a bit while the students engage in self-driven meaningful conversation. Well, the opportunity has arisen to make class easier for you. This can be done by sending me off to Mexico to meet with my family. 
You will see that by missing just two class periods, my stress level will be decreased and my mind will be refreshed. While you might think that my stress will come back once I return, much of my stress is related to possibly missing my family reunion and dealing with consequences like hearing about it from family members. 

By getting this refresher, I will be able to focus in class more and contribute to the class discussion. This added contribution will draw in a few other members of the class, and in doing so, class will become easier for you.

By class becoming easier for you, your stress will decrease. You will have more patience. 
To recap, your benefits of sending me off to Mexico for a family reunion include:

· Students will contribute to class more

· Class will become easier for you

· Your stress will decrease

· Your patience will increase.

In order to make this happen, all you need to do is check my two absences as excused. They will be on the following dates: November 14 and November 16. As a reminder, I am in English 313, Section 8. Thank you for considering my proposal, and if you aren’t convinced yet, how do Margaritas sound?
Respectfully Yours,
JC Grochow
Engl 313, Sec 8

